
Keystone Pointe Service Limitations 

Keystone Pointe cannot care for every applicant who wishes to receive services.  Keystone Pointe has 
certain service limitations due to size, location, composition, staffing and equipment. Keystone Pointe 
cannot care for residents with any of the following diagnosis and/or identified problems: 

• Ventilator patients
• Persons who are registered sex offenders
• Persons with major mental illness diagnosis needing a specialty unit
• Persons receiving chemotherapy or other biologicals that may require special monitoring
• Persons who are pregnant
• Persons with Active and contagious communicable diseases
• Persons who are actively homicidal and suicidal
• Persons actively detoxing from drugs or alcohol
• Keystone Pointe reserves the right to review each potential admission for medical complexity

and the ability of the facility and current staff to care for the same

Residents and/or Resident Representatives are required to disclose all conditions and diagnosis prior to 
or upon admission to our facility, and we will discuss these service limitations with you upon admission. 
If you fail to disclose any of the above conditions at the time of admission or one of the above 
conditions is identified or develops after admission, Keystone Pointe may seek to discharge you if we can 
no longer meet your needs. If you have any further questions, please contact the administrator. 


